
 
 

         

Celebrate Welcoming Week 2023 

Citizenship and Immigration Resource Fair  

Saturday, September 9, 2023, 2-4 p.m. 

Location: Wilder Center 

Amherst H. Wilder Foundation 

451 Lexington Pkwy N. Saint Paul, MN 55104 

 

In recognition of Welcoming Week and the one-year anniversary of the City of Minneapolis and City of 

St. Paul Citizenship Initiative, the Amherst H. Wilder Foundation and the Cities of Saint Paul and 

Minneapolis will hold a citizenship and immigration fair on Sept 9, 2023. 

 

Come Learn About: 

 

• The immigration process and how to become a U.S. citizen. 

• The New American Loan Program –an initiative with Affinity Plus Federal Credit union to help 

pay naturalization application fees.  

• Driver’s Licenses for All beginning October 1, 2023.  

• Immigration Legal Services – English Language Classes 

 
Contact for questions/more info:  Edmundo Lijo, Saint Paul Immigrant and Refugee Program 

edmundo.lijo@ci.stpaul.mn.us / (651) 266-8783 

https://www.stpaul.gov/
mailto:edmundo.lijo@ci.stpaul.mn.us

